
From: Gayle Craik, Jenny Craig <siouxfallsjennycraig@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 4:16 PM 
To: PUC <PUCPF@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] FW: Rate increase 
 
Xcel Energy is proposing rate increases. 
 
We can't have an increase in rates at our business. 
 
Gayle Craik 
Jenny Craig dba DNG Management 
2524 West 41st Street 
Sioux Falls, SD 57105 
(605)339-0656  
 
Victory Services, an ATM & Credit Card Company 
 
PLEASE DON'T KEEP US A SECRET!  
Referrals are the lifeblood of our business. If you know of a person that would benefit from our services, 
please contact me. 
Your personal referrals are the greatest compliment we can receive! 
Thank you for your business! 
 


